PHAEA

PHAEA's Commitment to Animal Welfare and Su$tainable Sourcing

At PHAEA, we are committed to conscious and responsible practices, extending beyond the
boundaries of luxury hospitality. As part of our values - consciousness, innovation, and community -
we recognize the importance of supporting animal welfare and promoting sustainable sourcing
practices.

In line with these principles, we are proud to declare our commitment to sourcing exclusively cage-
free shell eggs and egg products for all our culinary offerings, commencing in 2024 and onward. We
understand the significance of treating animals ethically and providing them with a quality standard of
life. By choosing cage-free eggs, we aim to contribute to the well-being of animals, aligning our
practices with the values of compassion and responsibility.

Our commitment to animal welfare is not only a reflection of our values but also an integral part of our
approach to providing high-quality products to our guests. We believe that by choosing products
derived from humanely treated animals, we enhance the overall quality and authenticity of our culinary
experiences.

In addition to our commitment to animal welfare, we are also dedicated to sourcing high-quality, locally
produced ingredients. We aim to create a connection between our guests and the rich landscapes
around us, emphasizing the nuances of local culture and supporting the communities that make it all
possible.

As we embark on this new chapter of growth and expansion, we carry forward our legacy of heart-
warming hospitality and a sense of responsibility to uphold the traditions taught to us by our land and
people. Through our commitment to sourcing cage-free eggs and promoting animal welfare, we aim
to contribute to a kinder, more immersive version of travel, aligning with the evolving values of our
mindful and enriching experiences.

Thank you for being a part of the PHAEA journey, where conscious choices and meaningful
connections converge to create a brighter, more harmonious future for all.




